
Year 7 and 8 Netball Trip Mavericks v UWS Sirens  
 

Saturday March 10th 4pm- 8.30pm 
 

University of Hertfordshire Sports Village 
 
On Saturday 10th March the girls should meet on Newton road at 16:00.  They may wear 
home clothes suitable for watching an indoor netball match and they should bring some 
money for merchandise etc.  The match starts at 18:00 and we will return to Newton road at 
20:30.  There are three children’s tickets still available.  Please contact Mrs Bowes for 
further information or change of contact details (dbowes@stfaiths.co.uk).  
 


